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Beachwood Breeze

                             Post Office Box 17385

                            Jacksonville, FL  32245
     Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events

February 2014
RECYCLE IS NOW EVERY OTHER WEEK

RECYCLE IS NOW EVERY OTHER WEEK

For example, the upcoming recycle collection dates are:  Feb. 11, Feb. 25, Mar. 11, Mar. 25, April 8 and so on.  If you have questions about garbage or recycle collection, please call 630-CITY.  Our subdivision is serviced by the Waste Pro company.

CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS FOR 2014

During the last civic meeting, the following members were voted in to serve as follows:

Lance Litwhiler, President

Peggy Bourne, Vice-President

Alice Kuhn, Treasurer and

Janis Manners, Secretary and Editor
Thanks to their continued willingness to serve and volunteer their time for the upcoming year.

It was great to meet several new neighbors to the subdivision during the Jan. 21, 2014 meeting!.  

2 NEWSLETTER DELIVERY HELPERS
Please, please consider helping with distribution of Beachwood Breeze for 2014.  The two streets are:

   1) Surfwood Avenue (only the west side of Beachwood Blvd.) 22 homes and
   2) Beachwood Blvd. = 18 homes
If you can, call Sheila at 645-5980.  Thank you.

ALERT NEIGHBOR HELPS POLICE

At a recent monthly Sheriff’s Advisory Councils (ShAdCo) meeting, it was reported that a neighborhood in Beachwood noticed some youths walking the street and then broke into a house.  The police were notified, arrived at the house and arrested the burglars.  Good job!
FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE WITH UTILITY BILLS

The Northeast FL Community Action Agency can assist families with the cost of their utility bills. The guidelines to quality for assistance are income based: age 60 + or families with children ages five years and under.  Call Mr. Frank Emanuel with River Region Human Services at 904/928-1213 or visit the Beachwood Community Center located at 11758 Marina Drive for more details.  The Center is across from the south end of the basketball court at the neighborhood playgrounds.
THANKS TO RIVER REGION HUMAN SERVICES (RRHS)

We are pleased that RRHS continues to offer an afterschool program at the Beachwood Community Center.  In addition, RRHS is planning a trip with teens from the Training of Teens program to visit FL A&M University.  Come by the community center to get more information about RRHS or call 904/928-1213.
HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE
During 2014, the Solid Waste Division will host

several household hazardous waste and electronic waste (e-waste) mobile collection events throughout the city.  The schedule for this year is listed below.  The HHW Event is held from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 

Feb. 22, 2014 -Jacksonville Beach Public Works Department: 1460 Shetter Avenue, Jacksonville Beach 
Mar. 15, 2014 -  Blue Cypress Park:   4012 University Blvd. N.
April 12, 2014 -   Mandarin Park:  14780 Mandarin Road 
May 17, 2014 -  Jacksonville Beach Public Works Department:  1460 Shetter Avenue, Jacksonville Beach 
June  7, 2014 - Ed Austin Regional Park:  3450 Monument Road 
Types of waste which may be brought to one of the mobile events or to the HHW Facility include:  
Televisions,  Computer monitors, Computer terminals, CPUs, Keyboards, Printers, Scanners, Stereo equipment, Radios, VCRs, DVDs, Camcorders,  Desk and mobile phones, Pagers, Power tools, Small kitchen appliances (i.e. microwaves, toaster ovens) and Health and beauty appliances.

            Our Next Meeting

will be held on 
TUESDAY, February 18th 
at 7:30 pm inside the Community Center.

Please join us – all Beachwood residents are welcome 
